
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                                   BUSY TERM 

TIMETABLE                                                                                                                                                          

Between now and the exams there may be some adjustments made weekly to accommodate exam 

students, this is to ensure we get them used to their exam groups and/or big studio.   I will do my best to 

give you plenty of warning but please keep up to date with reading emails and/or Facebook. 

NZAMD EXAMS                                                                                                                                              

Our examiner is Ms. Madden and our confirmed dates are Thursday 1st July to Sunday 4th July and 

Saturday 10th July – The timetable is included in this email. 

APDA EXAMS                                                                                                                                                 

Our examiner is Mr. Hoskins and our confirmed dates are Friday 30th & Saturday 31st July.  The timetable is 

also included in this email.   

EXTRA LESSONS                                                                                                                                         

We encourage all students to attend extra lessons (if they are scheduled for their class), they are very 

beneficial and help to tighten up work coming twice a week.  We also find students are bright and alert on 

weekend classes.  They cost $8 each (or $20 for 3) and will be invoiced at the completion of them.    

UNIFORM                                                                                                                                                 

Friendly Reminder that all students should now be wearing EXAM UNIFORM to EVERY CLASS ☺.  And I 

can I please ask your dancer to have their HAIR TIED UP. 

MUSIC                                                                                                                                                                

If your dancer would like the music to practice then please give me a USB stick or CD and I can do that for 

you. 

HIP HOP SHOES                                                                                                                                               

A friendly reminder (coming into winter) that hip hop students should have a pair of sneakers just for 

dancing, everyday shoes are not to be worn as they bring in mud etc.  I suggest the cheap black canvas 

shoes but any black sneakers are acceptable. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask, either email cssd1991@gmail.com or phone 

021 1141137 / 5635038.  Looking forward to seeing you all soon, Caroline 
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